




Starting on Friday, January 7, 2022, Runway 29R/11L is Open; but until repairs can be completed, Runway 29L/11R, and All Taxiways East of Bravo and West of Juliet will be closed from 5:30 P.M. to 7:00 A.M., (overnight).
 
Only Taxiway Bravo and Juliet will remain accessible to Runway 29R/11L between 5:30 PM and 7:00 AM (Overnight), and only available to aircraft with NO greater Wingspan of 50 Ft.
 
Troubleshooting and repair of taxiway lights will be priority, yet the duration of repairs are unknown at this time.
 
We regret the impact this will provide to our operators and tenants, but we are working diligently to resolve this matter as soon as possible. Airport Operations staff, (310-784-7914), will be available during 6:00 A.M to 10:00 P.M. to assist tenants and businesses. 
 
Although operations are impacted, the airport and access to hangars will remain open. 
 
At all other times the runways and airport will operate normally. Please contact Airport Administration at (310) 784-7900 or Airportadmin@TorranceCA.gov if you have any questions or concerns.​
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